
  

Lawrence Ave. E. At Manse rd.
  West Hill Ontario, M1E 3E4

   
 

Hi everybody, 

We hope all of you are well and eager to get back to the tennis courts, so you will be 
happy to know that Heron Park will be open as of April 1st. 

However, before we can play, we have to get the courts ready and put up the nets and 
screens. We need volunteers to come out and help with this task. The set-up is 
scheduled for Friday, April 1sr at 12.00 noon and the spring clean-up for Saturday, April 
2nd at 10.00 am. If it rains on either day, the work will take place on Sunday, April 3rd at 
10.00 am, and if it rains then as well the following Sunday, April 9th at 10.00 am. If you 
plan to come and help with this task, please send an email to D'Arcy (copied in) who 
takes care of our courts so we know who is coming in case there is a change in plans. 

Luckily the pandemic is receding and restrictions are being eased. Mask wearing is still 
encouraged if not actively playing. The club will follow all applicable City and Public 
Health guidelines. 

Regular club activities will be reinstated this season, including drop-in play in the 
mornings (Monday to Friday and Sunday), Friday evening drop-in, monthly Sunday 
socials, junior activities, lessons, as well as competitive leagues (STF and Toronto) and 
both OTA and club tournaments. Further information can be found on the 2022 club 
brochure on our website at www.heronparktennis.com. 

The booking system will remain in place for those that want to use it so they can be sure 
a court is available to play on when they go to the club. Players that have booked a 
court will have preference over players that may be playing on that court without having 
booked it. Courts used for regular activities will be blocked off from booking. 

Registration and payment of membership fees can again be made on-line or by cheque. 
You can also print out an application form from the website and mail it to the address 
shown on the form, Further details on how to register are available on the website. 

https://www.heronparktennis.com./


We look forward to welcoming everybody back to Heron Park now that things are going 
back to quasi normal although we have to remain vigilant to protect ourselves and 
others. 

Let's get ready to play ! 

Renate 
President 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


